
THE CITY OF

MUSCLE SHOALS
2 0 2 2  H O L I D A Y  E D I T I O N

'Tis the Season
The time of year has finally come

when the holiday spirit circulates

through the city. The small details

are what make it feel most like

Christmas. Snowflake lights above,

ornament filled pine trees, warm

fireplaces to ease the winter air...

This season also brings new

beginnings. We reflect on the

previous year and prepare for a

fresh start with new goals in mind

and plans to achieve them. 

As a community, support through

each season is so important. This is

what gives us the feeling of family. 

In recognition to our Trojan family

specifically, we are so proud of this

football season and the team that

led it to reach the semifinals. This

group of guys made history, and

we applaud their hard work and

determination.

Seniors: 

John Brody Austin, Bentley Basden, Bryant

Basden, Tyler Cole, Zaiyln Fuqua, Jaelin

Goodwin, Corbin Hall, Jyheam Ingram, Zyon

McCoy, Seth Mosley, Aarron Morrow, Mason

Mueller, Carter Penchion, Noah Pitman,

Graham Reed, Isaac Rue, Danny Self, Samuel

Sneed, Trey Stoddard, Wes Thompson, Brady

Tucker, Devin Townsend, Will Weaver, Sam

Wright, Cohen Young



Holiday Celebrations
The City of Muscle Shoals was

able to welcome the month of

December with our 20th Annual

Christmas Parade sponsored by

Bank Independent. To all who

participated, eagerly watched,

and diligently worked: Thank You!

This year's parade was one to

remember.

Congratulations to the float

winners: (1st) Colbert County 911,

(2nd) Muscle Shoals Eye Center,

(3rd) Coldwater Landscapes, as

well as the 5th grade essay

contest winners: (1st) Camille

Coker, (2nd) Kameron Schuilte,

(3rd) Sadie Kelley.

Our parade would not be possible

without everyone pulling

together to make it happen.

Though we are a city who

progresses, we do value tradition,

and the parade has been one of

this city's biggest traditions - one

that we have and will continue to

cherish. 

Wishing everyone a
Merry Christmas &
Happy New Year



Parade Photo Gallery



Updates For Our Community
Comprehensive Plan Underway

The Economic Development and Advisory Committees attended the

city's Comprehensive Plan meetings and discussed the direction our

future is headed in. We had student visitors from Muscle Shoals High

School that were able to give their input as well. These meetings

were very engaging, and we can confidently say the development of

Muscle Shoals is a priority to its citizens. Be aware of upcoming

announcements concerning opportunities to attend public

Comprehensive Plan meetings. We encourage your participation and

appreciate everyone who has been involved thus far!

“To make sense of a city, you have to know something about the people who
live in it, and the people who built it. You need to ask how they did it and why.” 

- Deyan Sudjic



Garbage & Brush
All garbage and brush routes will remain the same for the week of

Dec. 18th. For the week of Dec. 26th, all garbage routes will be

pushed back one day, and there will be no brush routes. For the

week of Jan. 1st, all garbage and brush routes will be pushed back

one day. The following week will return to normal for all garbage

and brush routes. 

Sanitation Schedule

Current Job Opportunities
Corrections Officer

 

Scan the QR code to access an application from our website, or pick one up at City Hall.

***Public Works will pick up Christmas trees and Christmas trash ONLY during the week of

Dec. 26th. Beginning on Dec. 22nd, there will also be brush trailers placed in the parking

lots of the following locations: Muscle Shoals Public Works, Highland Park Elementary

School, Webster Elementary School, and Southgate Mall (where Roger's Department Store

used to be). These will be collected on Dec. 27th.***


